
Newsletter for July 2020 

 

As we move into the month of July, we are 

going to take a look at “Claiming Free-

dom”.  I say this because, for the Christian, 

freedom is not a quest.  It is not something 

to work towards.  It is a gift given to us by 

our God and celebrated through our rela-

tionship with Jesus Christ.  All too often 

we think that our physical shackles, the 

ways of the world that bind us, holds us 

fast and tie us down.  But in truth, by giv-

ing our lives over to Jesus, we become 

free.  We need to realize that the gate is no 

longer shut, that the chains no longer bind 

us.  The world can no longer keep us cap-

tive.  The gift of freedom is ours to claim.  

We have been bought and are no longer 

captive to the ways of this world, 

Announcements 

 

Sunday School — 9:30 AM 

Worship —  10:50 AM 

 

Tuesday night Bible Study 
will resume at the church 

at7:00 PM 

 

The Men’s breakfast at 
Sagebrush will occur on 

Saturday, June 11 at 8 am 

 

With the uptick in virus 

statistics, we will not be 
having our fellowship lunch 

this month.  This is subject 
to change 

 



Contact Us 

First Christian Church 

200 S. Rio St. 

Fort Stockton, TX   79735 

Phone:  432-336-2394 

Email:  office@fccfs.org 

Galations 5:1 

 

It is for freedom that 

Christ has set us free. 

Stand firm, then, and do 

not let yourselves be 

burdened again by a 

yoke of slavery. 


